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I wish to raise my objections to the plans of the warehousing units you wish to build on green belt land in

preparation for the rail hub
I feel this has a massive impact on our homes family’s and our right to live in peace without coming to harm.

I believe this proposal will be detrimental to all of us in the community

Sandra Dell
Sent from my iPhone





